Rodriguez, Lisa

From: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 8:01 PM
To: HPD ICRC Commissionsers DL
Subject: FW: Dist 1 Redistricting Forum

From: outlook_22023918880C600B@outlook.com <outlook 22023918880C600B@outlook.com>0On Behalf

Ofoutlook_22023918880C600B@outlook.com W
+00: onrovia, Reykjavik

Sent: Thursday, August 19, 2021 1:00:58 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners <ICRC.Commissioners@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Dist 1 Redistricting Forum

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Sent from Mail for Windows

| was wondering why this forum meeting was not offered on zoom. Looks like the other districts forum could be
attended on zoom.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





